
Lee Heritage Commission 
September 15, 2022 

 

Present: Pat Jenkins, Scott Bugbee, Donna Eisenhard, Liz McCaffrey, Laura Gund and Brian Ferguson, 

owner of Flag Hill Winery. 

Before starting our regular meeting, Brian made a presentation to the Heritage Commission regarding 

some changes he would like to make at the Winery, which would require our approval as holder of the 

Preservation Easement. He wants to build a Distillery (partially) on easement land, which would involve 

moving some of the existing sheds and the silos to other parts of the farm.  The Lee Fire Department has 

also given him a list of things he must do in the current winery buildings in order to pass their new 

regulations. We made plans to meet at the Winery on September 24th at 10:00 to do the site walk as 

well as easement monitoring.  

Minutes: the minutes of August 18, 2022 were approved as read. 

Finances: No report available this month. 

Parish House: We had a discussion once again about the future of the Parish House. We need 

suggestions for its use. We talked about a petition to extend the final date (July 1, 2023) to have more 

time to come up with a potential use of the building in the future. 

Calendar: Liz has received a couple of pictures. We talked about Lee events, the recent Transfer Station 

truck dedication, the owl released in memory of Rick Stevens, and others. Laura spoke with Wharf 

Industries, who traditionally print our calendar, about time constraints. They would be able to have it 

ready a week or so after the proof is approved. And it can be delivered to Lee by someone who works at 

Wharf Industries.  

Donation: Donna generously donated a selection of cards for us to use as needed, for get well cards, 

condolences, etc. Thank you, Donna. 

Meeting adjourned. 

Next meeting will be October 20, 2022. 

 

Minutes by Laura Gund 

 


